


From: George Boban <outlook_DC5CA61AD769D819@outlook.com> On Behalf Of George Boban
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 3:48 PM
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@joliet.gov>
Subject: Single Family Ordinance

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This message originated outside of the organization.
________________________________________
We are in favor of the single family policy before the land and use committee today.
Also there should be a definition, what is a single family and how far does it extend.
Parents and children, grandparents, brothers or sisters of homeowner?

George and Carol Boban

Sent from Windows Mail

